
 

   

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 2 Geography walk 
 

As part of our Geography unit, the children will be experiencing the local area of 

Lundwood. The children will be focusing on the human and physical features within the 

local area. This will give the children a fantastic opportunity to get hands on with their 

local environment.  

 

The children will leave school at 1:10pm and return at 3pm on Wednesday 29th June. If you 

do not want your child to attend this school trip, please contact school.  

 

On the day children will need their water bottle and a sun hat or a waterproof coat 

weather permitted. 

 

Thank you 

 

Miss Helme, Miss Leach, Miss Siddall  

 

 
 
 
 
 

        
 


